Subject : Relocation of Piraeus Factoring SA,

We are pleased to inform you that we are relocating to new business premises on
September 21t 2018. We will close our office on Friday September 21st to begin the
moving process and will re-open at our new location on Monday, September 24.

Our business, including email and telephones, will not be operational during the moving
process.

Please update your records with our new address :
Piraeus Factoring, S.A.,
170 Alexandras Av., 3" floor
115 21, Athens
Greece
The telephone lines will remain the same.
As a valued business partner we thank you for taking the time to update your records.



